
Iron helps keep your 
immune system strong 

and carries oxygen 
throughout the body.

http://health.clevelandclinic.org/2015/01/eat-these-foods-to-boost-your-immune-system/



Disease thrives in an 
acidic environment; 

veggies and fruits are 
alkaline.

http://www.fitday.com/fitness-articles/fitness/alkaline-vs-acidic-foods---what-this-means-to-you.html



Optimum bodily function 
occurs in an 

Alkaline State.

http://www.drdavidwilliams.com/proper-ph-balance/



Ideal body pH is between 
7.0 - 7.5.

http://www.drdavidwilliams.com/proper-ph-balance/



Testing the pH level in 
your body is as easy as 
testing it in your pool.

http://www.drdavidwilliams.com/proper-ph-balance/



Alkaline foods include 
green veggies, fruits, 
lentils, seeds, nuts & 

spices.

http://www.fitday.com/fitness-articles/fitness/alkaline-vs-acidic-foods---what-this-means-to-you.html



Calories are simply the 
measure of work, which 
means that the harder 

you work, the more 
calories you burn.

http://www.unm.edu/~lkravitz/Article%20folder/caloricexp.html



Too little fat in your 
diet can lead to “fat 

starvation”, triggering 
fat storage in your body.

http://www.dietdoctor.com/how-to-lose-weight



Mediterranean Diets 
can lower your risk of 
getting fat by 51%.

http://articles.mercola.com/sites/articles/archive/2013/03/11/misleading-health-recommendation.aspx



Eating your daily meals 
with proper timing can be 
more powerful & effective 

than any prescription 
weight-loss pills.



People who skip meals 
throughout the day 

typically consume more 
calories than those who 
graze every 2-3 hours.

http://articles.mercola.com/sites/articles/archive/2010/04/13/should-you-eat-many-small-meals-each-day.
aspx



Nutrient-dense snacks, 
such as fruits & veggies 

are your best choice 
between meals.



The more that you cook 
for yourself, the more 
control you have over 
what you consume and 

when.



Sleep deprivation can 
upset your hormone 

balance (Ghrelin) which 
can make you feel hungry 

when you’re not.

http://breakingmuscle.com/health-medicine/how-sleep-deprivation-fries-your-hormones-your-immune-system-and-your-brain



Getting slimmer is 
easier when you CHANGE 

your eating habits. 
Start by adding a 

post-workout 
Recovery Shake.



Your metabolism looks 
to your eating habits 

over the past few days 
to determine how to 
burn calories today.

http://well.wvu.edu/articles/10_dieting_myths



Flax Seed Oil may 
improve Type 2 Diabetes 

by helping stabilize 
blood-sugar levels.

http://www.livestrong.com/article/422617-flaxseed-blood-sugar/



Women who are pregnant 
or breast-feeding need 
more protein, calories 
& calcium in their daily 

diets.

http://ohioline.osu.edu/hyg-fact/5000/pdf/5573.pdf



Maintaining a healthful 
diet is one of the best 
defenses for staying 

healthy.



If you sleep more, 
you may lose more fat.

http://www.mensfitness.com/weight-loss/burn-fat-fast/lose-weight-by-sleeping-more



Women who have a 
waistline greater than 

36” are at greater 
risk of cardiovascular 

disease.

.

http://www.nhlbi.nih.gov/health/educational/lose_wt/risk.htm



Men who have a waistline 
greater than 40” are at 

significantly increased risk 
of heart disease.

http://www.nhlbi.nih.gov/health/educational/lose_wt/risk.htm



Following a Mediterranean 
Diet may reduce the risk 
of Cancer, Parkinson’s & 

Alzheimer’s disease.

http://www.mayoclinic.org/healthy-living/nutrition-and-healthy-eating/in-depth/mediterranean-diet/art-20047801



Eat more food grown 
ON plants and 

less food made IN plants.



Carbohydrates affect 
stress hormones. Stress 

hormones affect fat 
metabolism.

http://www.doctoroz.com/article/reset-your-hormones-beat-belly-fat


